Sept. 25,1964

Mr. Lloyd R.Bell,
Interpretive Services,
Parks & Recreation Commission,
522 South Franklin, Olympia, Wash.

Dear Lloyd:

Your letter, sent to the office early this month regarding the Ft. Simcoe film was awaiting me on return from my vacation.

I shall contact Mr. H.Dean Guie, who is mentioned on the memo, and who is well informed on the Simcoe historical background.

Since I have just returned from vacation, I do not yet know my schedule for that date, Sept. 30 but I will ende vor to make some sort of connection. Anyway, Mr. Guie would have the same information as I have re:Simcoe. I think the film will be an historical asset.

It will take me several days to catch up on an accumulation of things here before I know which may I am headed. And if your time permits on your Yakima visit perhaps we conget together that evening.

Sincerely

Click Relander